Permanent Mission of New Zealand to the United Nations
TE AKA AORERE '

The New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations
is pleased to invite you to a reception to launch UNIDIR’s report on

Nuclear Disarmament Verification:
Survey of Verification Mechanisms

By Tim Caughley (UNIDIR)

Wednesday 3 May
6—-7.30 pm

MO01 Coffee Corner

Hosts:

H.E. Ms. Dell Higgie
New Zealand Ambassador for Disarmament

H.E Ms. Nicole Roberton

New Zealand Ambassador and Permanent Representative to the UN, Vienna

Canapés and a selection of New Zealand wine will be served
All are welcome to attend

Please direct any enquiries to Margot Gibson
Email: nzintern.vienna@aon.at




